From: <u>Liz O</u>

To: External-Clerks

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Support for Massey Theatre Permanent Liquor License

**Date:** Wednesday, June 22, 2022 11:15:51 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Mayor and Council,

This email is in support of the bylaw text amendment which would allow a permanent liquor license at The Massey Theatre at 735 Eighth Avenue.

Recently, drinking has been allowed in certain parks throughout the city as the pandemic has evolved. From what I understand, citizens have enjoyed this pilot program responsibly.

With all of the new, expanding spaces at Massey and Eighth on Eighth, it only makes sense to to allow a permanent liquor license to add to the growing community hub. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kindly, Liz (She/her)